Presby Child Care Center

Photo Informed Consent and Release

Here at Presby Child Care we use our website, and Facebook page to share information about our Center
activities. We would like to have your permission to photograph your child (generally as part of a group)
and upload the photos to our website and/or our Facebook page.

We will not identify any child by name.

Your decision to allow us to photograph and post pics or not allow us to photograph and post pics will
not affect your family’s participation in our program in any way.

Please take a look at our website and see how we are currently using pictures of children:
www.presbychildcare.org. Also, don’t forget to like us on Facebook.

PHOTO RELEASE

| (please circle one) give / do not give permission for:

My child to be photographed as they participate in Presby Child Care activities and
My child’s photograph to be used on the Presby Child Care website and/or Facebook page.

CHILD’S NAME:

ADULT SIGNATURE:

DATE:

Return to Presby Child Care ASAP


http://www.presbychildcare.org

